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PUBLIC  NOTICE  No.-  2-/2025

Subject:  Installation  of  Face  Detection  Devices  in Buses  for  Units  Using  Bus  Services.
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As  part  of  our  ongoing  initiative  to enhance

SEEPZ  unit  employee's  safety,  improve

security  protocols,  and  ensure  smooth

operations,  all SEEPZ  units  who  are using

bus  services  are  directed  to  install  face

detection  devices  in  all  serving  buses.

Demonstrations  of  face  detection  devices  in

presence  of  Shri.  Hanish  Rathi,  (ADC/

Security)  and Shri Vijay  Nare,  Security

Officer  which  have  proven  to  be  an

effective  tool  for  monitoring  and

identifying  individuals,  ensuring  that  only

authorized  passengers  are allowed  to board

in  bus  within  the  minimum  time.  Therefore,

we  have  mandated  that  the  installation  and

configuration  of these  devices  must  be

completed  by 25th  April  2025  across  all

buses  in  operation.

Please  take  immediate  action  to install  the

face detection  devices  in your  buses.  For

integration  assistance,  kindly  get in touch

with  Shri  Deepak  Mehta,  a representative

from  VAMS,  at +91 98203  52530.

Please  note  that  if the  face  detection

devices  are  not  installed  in  bus  and

configured  by  the  specified  deadline,  those



unit's  buses  will  not  be allowed  access  to

the  SEEPZ  premises.

We  appreciate  your  prompt  attention  to this

matter  and  look  forward  to  your

cooperation  in  ensuring  the  timely

installation  and  integration  of  these

necessary  security  measures.


